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ARREST MADE IN HEROIN OVERDOSE DEATH 

AUBURN, ME – On 11/14/16 at 1:00pm, Auburn Police and Auburn Fire/Rescue responded to 29 Washington 
Park Rd for a reported overdose. Upon arrival, 38y/o Amy Jo Flood of Auburn was found deceased in the 
residence of an apparent heroin overdose. 

While investigating the overdose, detectives found probable cause to arrest 41y/o Marc Colello of 29 
Washington Park Rd, charging him with Aggravated Furnishing of a Schedule W Drug. It was determined that 
Colello provided the heroin that Flood overdosed on. Colello is currently being held at the Androscoggin 
County Jail on $50,000 cash bail and is expected to make an appearance in Eight District Court later this 
afternoon. Auburn Police was assisted by the Maine Drug Enforcement Agency and the Office of the Chief 
Medical Examiner in the investigation. 

“Flood’s death marks the 32nd overdose incident and fifth overdose death in Auburn this year. Auburn Police 
is committed to combating this epidemic that is killing our residents”, said Deputy Chief Jason Moen. Last 
year, Auburn Police launched a series of community forums to connect families needing assistance with drug 
dependency issues to available community resources. Anyone needing resources can contact the department 
at AuburnHERO@auburnmaine.gov for a list of community resources. 

 

 

 

Marc Colello DOB 08/12/75 

 

mailto:AuburnHERO@auburnmaine.gov

